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Dear Worthy Regent, Officers and Members:

The CA State Board appreciates the extreme financial challenges that 
our beautiful CA CDA Courts and CDA Sisters are experiencing, 
during these unprecedented times.  After careful consideration, the CA 
State Board members have decided to cancel the 2020 Holiday 
Opportunity Drawing. The funds from this fundraiser were traditionally 
used to help the CA State Court with administrative costs.  

In Unity and Charity

Mary Bernard
State Regent

Left to right: 
Maria Santos-Silva, State Secretary,  Tess Chiampas, 1st Vice State Regent,  Mary Bernard, State Regent, Mary  
Beasley, 2nd Vice State Regent, Jo Bryant, State Treasurer .       


